
The Smartest Giants in Tankersley  

1st  July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week in English, the children will be writing their own recount 

about the trip to the farm.   

In Maths, we will be recognising halves and quarters of shapes and finding a half 

and a quarter of a small quantity. 

In science the children will be grouping animals by what they eat.  They will be 

learning about herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. In computing the children 

will be creating their own algorithms.  In RE the children will be learning about 

Ramadan and Eid-ul-Fitr.  They will also compare a church and a mosque. 

Notes 

On Wednesday morning it is sports day.  Your child will need to come to school 

in their PE kit and have a water bottle.  

On Thursday afternoon the children will visit Hoyland library.  The cost of the 

visit is £2 for their bus fare.  Please could this be brought into school before 

Thursday.   

If you have any concerns please come and see us and we will be happy to help. 

Mrs Beevor and Miss Bennison 

 

 


